
 
Staff Report

 
Report To: Council Meeting 

From:  Emily Jocius, Operations & Community Services Coordinator 

Date:         2022-04-28 

Subject:   2022 Waiver of Fees Update 

 
Recommendation: 

That West Elgin Council hereby receives the report from Emily Jocius, Operations & Community 
Services Coordinator re: 2022 Waiver of Fees Update for information purposes.  
 
Purpose: 
 

The purpose of this report is to provide council with the total amount to date of fee’s waived for 
Rental of Municipal buildings up to April 25, 2022. 
 
Background: 
 
Service Organizations and other organizations have written council asking for waiver of fees for the 
2022 rentals of the Rodney Recreation Centre, Miller Park Pavilion, and other various rental areas 
within West Elgin  
 
The attached chart shows the fees waived to date include the “in kind” Council Grants awarded.  
This money is not taken out of the Council Grants, this chart is only for information on lost revenue.  
 
Financial Implications:  
 
Net effect to the budget is $0, the only implication is a loss of revenue that would be used towards 
maintenance and upkeep of the buildings.   
 
Although annual waiver of fees has not been finalized for the entire year, if Council continues to 
waiving fees at this rate it will equal a 1% tax increase for 2023 property taxes (1%= $34,000).  

 
 
 
 


